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April 14, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

This morning a communication message was sent out to notify all parents, staff and students of a 

dangerous situation in the community surrounding Harper. At this time, the situation has been 

resolved. School will resume tomorrow.  I want to thank each of you for your understanding of the 

school closure.  Our first priority is for the safety of our parents, students, and staff. Please feel free 

to reach out to me with any concerns or questions. 

Sincerely, 

Pamela A. Cloud, Ed.S 
Pamela A. Cloud, Ed.S 

Principal 

 

 


